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April 5, 1993 t

Nita Cochran
Cherokee Nation of Oklahoma 
Tribal Complex 
Tahlequah, OK 74464

Dear Ms. Cochran:

Thank you for assisting in the arrangements for our 
use of the Council Chambers East on March 29. Your 
facilities are beautiful and the location was con­
venient for all our staff.

Your help, with George Long, the day of the meeting, 
helped this district meeting be a success.

Sincerely,

Linda Cheatham 
Team Supervisor
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